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August 6, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NO. 50-266
STEAM GENERATOR TUBESHEET PHOTOGRAPHS

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1

Enclosed herewith are photographs of the Point Beach Nuclear Plant

Unit 1 steam generator tubesheets. These photographs were promised in our

letter dated August 5,1980, concerning the recent eddy current inspection of

the Point Beach Unit 1 steam generators, and satisfy our obligation under the

Confirmatory Order of November 30, 1979 to provide such pictures.

Very truly yours,

. , ',

q. ,.

C. W. Fay, Director
Nuclear Power Department

Enclosure

Copies to: NRC Resident Inspector
(less encl.) Point Beach Nuclear Plant 5
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Mr. C. F. Riederer
Public Service Conmission of Wisconsin $GrD N/e,s bI

Mr. Peter Anderson
Wisconsin's Environmental Decade

Ms. Joan Estes
Lakeshore Citizens for Saf; Energy
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